
             Sun Valley High School Registration Information 
  

Important dates and information about high school registration: 
 

 On Friday, February 15th, 2019, representatives from SVHS will 

present information concerning electives to SVMS 8th graders.  

 

 From Feb 15-25, teachers will go in and complete recommendations 

for Honors and AP courses, Band, Concert Chorus, Journalism, Yearbook, 

and Media Literacy courses in Power School.   
 

 On Tuesday, March 5th, a rising 9th grade Parent Night will be held at 

6:00 pm in the SVHS Auditorium to share Registration information.  

SVHS departmental representation will be present in cafeteria from 

6:45-7:30pm. 

 

 On Friday, March 8th, 2019, students will receive registration 

information (transcript, instructions, registration card) through 

Spartan Block (homeroom) and watch an instructional video about the 

registration process. 

 A registration presentation, prezi and video with specific 

information and instructions will also be available on the SVHS 

website on the school counseling page under REGISTRATION.  
 

 On Monday, March 11th, at 6:00pm in the SVHS Media Center, 

counselors will host a registration night for parents and students of 

rising 10th-12th graders.  
 

 March 12-15, Counselors will be at SVMS for registration through 

Social Studies classes. 
 

 Monday, March 18th, - Students will turn in completed registration 

cards, signed by parent or guardian, with their transcripts to their 3rd 

period teachers.  In addition, students should have their course 

selections entered in Power School prior to the Media Center meetings. 

 

 March 18-21; 25-28; April 1-4 - Counselors will meet with students in 

the Media Center during 3rd period classes to review course selections.   
 

 Any student interested in taking a CCP class at SPCC or a course on Union 

County Virtual or North Carolina Virtual Public School must see their 

counselor as these courses have separate enrollment processes.  


